
From: Reed, Wendy
To: Rahimi, Meraj
Subject: Reprocessing Public Meeting: Voice Message
Date: Friday, March 06, 2020 10:31:00 AM

Meraj, for your information:
 
On March 4, 2020, at 3:55 pm, Joni Arends of Concerned Citizens for Nuclear Safety left a
voice message stating that she thought the “Status of Spent Fuel Reprocessing
Rulemaking” Category 3 public meeting was adjourned before 4 pm EST and that she had
several comments on the reprocessing rulemaking that she was unable to make. I returned
her call at 4:40 pm later that afternoon and left a voice message stating that she could call
or email me back. I provided my phone number and email address for Ms. Arends in the
message.
 
Regards,
Wendy
 
 
Wendy Reed, Ph.D.
Metallurgist
Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop T10A36
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852-2738
 
Phone: 301-415-7213
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